From: Janine Griffis || | GG

Sent: 02 February 2022 16:18

To: Geri Gohin

Cc:

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/5657/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Geri,

The area to the rear of 48 Rosslyn Hill is quite densely populated and our only concern about the
retractable roof would be noise pollution and the impact on the amenity of neighbours. We didn't see
anything in the application addressing this potential issue.

If approved, perhaps a condition could be attached to require that the restaurant close the retractable
roof at an appropriate hour in the evening.

Sincerely,

Janine Griffis
Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum

From: Geri Gohin <Geri.Gohin@camden.gov.uk>

To: 'Janine Griffis'

Sent: Wed, 2 Feb 2022 9:50

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/5657/P

Dear Janine,

| am re-sending this consultation as | don't appear to have received any comments from you.

Regards,

Geri Gohin
Planning Technician

Telephone: 0207 974 2047

From: Geri Gohin

Seqt

To

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/5657/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2021/5657/P
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is
intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from

your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how
we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.




